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There is no evidence that any occurrences of lead in the neighborhoods surrounding 

PIR originated at PIR. The testing that has been done from areas immediately 

adjacent to PIR showed no lead.  

 

This ban would have a negative financial impact on area businesses that haven’t 

been calculated in this proposed legislation. 


